
MORROW COUNTY SERVICES FOR OLDER CITIZENS, INC. 

  Phone 419-946-4191 * 419-946-1037 facsimile  

 

NOVEMBER 2015 UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

MONDAY NIGHT MUSIC 

 

$1 FOR MEMBERS * 

 $2 NON-MEMBERS 

 

Monday, November 2nd       

Meal     5-6PM 

Music by Country Travelers 6-8PM 

Monday, November 9th     

Meal     5-6PM 

Music by Dick Starcher 

Monday, November 16th                     

Meal                                     5-6PM 

Open Mic                               6-8PM 

  Monday, November 23rd      
  Meal                                             5-6PM 
  Music by Country Travelers         6-8PM 
  Monday, November 30th  
 
Please call the office for more information 

about     the 30th. 
You must make reservations for the 

meals! 
** Band donations accepted ** 

 
 

November Casino trips are scheduled for 
November 12th.  Please see Shirley in 
the front office to make your reservations 
and payments.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TAX TIME WILL SOON BE HERE! 
 
Are you comfortable using a computer? 
Have you ever prepared your own tax 
return? Are you willing to learn new 
things? Then we need you! 
 AARP Volunteer Tax Aides need your 
help. We’re looking for individuals from 
your area to help our small tax group 
remain functional in Mt. Gilead. We’ve 
been operating with a skeleton crew of 
volunteers; one of our most dedicated 
members has fallen gravely ill which will 
leave us unable to continue operating our 
tax site at the Mt. Gilead Senior Center 
on Thursdays throughout the tax season 
unless some able bodied persons come 
forward to volunteer to assist us. 
 One needs basic computer knowledge, 
very basic tax knowledge and a desire to 
help others in a structured environment. 
We are just ordinary people; no rocket 
scientists, just caring people assisting 
others through the AARP Foundation 
Tax-Aide Program. Training is provided 
in all aspects to carry out the duties of tax 
preparation. For more information please 
call Linda at 419-468-7196 or go to 
www.AARP.org/taxvolunteer to sign up 
as a volunteer. 
 
Tax appointments here at the Center 
will begin in January, 2016. 
 
We will be closed on the following 
dates: 
November 11th – Veterans Day 
November 26th & 27th -  
Thanksgiving Holidays 
December 24th & 25th – 
Christmas Holidays 
 

http://www.aarp.org/taxvolunteer

